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9 March 2011

Ms Julie Dennett
Committee Secretary

The Senate
LegCon.Sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Dennett

RE: INQUIRY INTO THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY
(SELF GOVERNMENT) AMENDMENT
(DISALLOWANCE AND AMENDMENT POWER OF THE COMMONWEALTH)
BILL 2010

Thank you for your letter of 4 March 2011. The Society supports the proposed
amendments.

| have also seen a copy of the draft Law Council of Australia submission and we
endorse the comments made in that submission.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Bradshaw

Chief Executive Officer
bbradshaw@lawsocnt.as.au






